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2018-19 Board  

President- Adam Van Zee 

Vice President GLCA rep, USWCA 
rep- Tammy Hoffman 

Treasurer- Jim Davidsen 

Secretary- Steve Straiger 

Past President- Ernie Forney 

Members: Rachel Buetens, David 
Strom, Lauren Werckenthien, Jeff 
Heck, Matt James, and Jim 
Puckering 

 

 

Club Email Addresses: 

leagues@circlecitycurling.com 

bonspiels@circlecitycurling.com 

newsletter@circlecitycurling.com  

 

Newsletter Features: 

 
Golf Outing 
 
Annual Member Meeting Recap 

Good News Corner 

Meet the New Board Members 

Upcoming Events for Fall 

 

 

  

The Sheet 
Circle City Curling Club  

 

 

If you have any suggestions for stories or would like to contribute a piece 
of writing to the Newsletter, please email the address above! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

newsletter@circlecitycurling.com  

 

The Board Report: 
Our June Board Meeting took place at the Fuel tank as part of our annual 
member meeting. Please keep reading to see a full recap of the Annual Member 
Meeting! 

 
 
 

 

Current Dedicated  
Ice Fund Total:  

$177,400 
 

Thanks to everyone for  
their continued  

support! 

 

We still have club shirts available for purchase! $20 each, or 2 for $35.  
Contact Adam VanZee (acvanzee@gmail.com) for more info. We also 
now have stickers available, to adorn your water bottles, laptops, cars, 
whatever you like! 1 for $3 or 2 for $5!  
 

mailto:acvanzee@gmail.com
mailto:acvanzee@gmail.com
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Upcoming Events

 
 

 

Golf Outing- Saturday, 
September 15th 

 
Check out everything on our 
Google Calendar of Events 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Golf Outing 

 

If anyone would like to donate raffle prizes  
or giveaway items for this event, please contact 
Rachel Buetens (rbuetens33@yahoo.com) to 
coordinate. Please see the Newsletter email for 
copies  
of the Sponsorship and registration documents. 
 
  
 

Circle City Curling Club is hosting a Golf Outing Fundraiser to raise 
money for our dedicated ice fund. 
When: Saturday, September 15th 
Registration begins: 8:00 AM 
Shotgun Start: 9:00 AM 
Fees: 4 Person Scramble: Entry Fee= $65.00 per player ($260 per 
team) *Singles will be assigned to a team 
Where: West Chase Golf Course: 
4 Hollaway Blvd, Brownsburg, IN 46112 
Due Date: All Entries must be received no later than September 1st 
Details: Lunch provided, and there will be awards and door prizes 
Sponsorship: Hole Sponsorships are available 
If you have any questions or are interested in registration or 
sponsorship, please contact Adam VanZee: acvanzee@gmail.com 
You can find flyers related to the event in the Google Calendar, you 
must navigate to the month of September, and click on “More 
Details”: Golf Outing 
 

 

Follow Us On: 
-Facebook Page- Public 
-Facebook Group-  
CCCC members 
Approval Required 

-Instagram 

-Twitter 

 

 

 

https://calendar.google.com/calendar/embed?src=ui8sv5ls39s2t3gicbtmtm13q0%40group.calendar.google.com&ctz=America/New_York
mailto:rbuetens33@yahoo.com
mailto:acvanzee@gmail.com
https://calendar.google.com/calendar/embed?src=ui8sv5ls39s2t3gicbtmtm13q0%40group.calendar.google.com&ctz=America/New_York
https://www.facebook.com/CircleCityCurlingClub
https://www.facebook.com/groups/8547599118
https://www.facebook.com/groups/8547599118
https://www.facebook.com/groups/8547599118
https://www.instagram.com/circlecitycurling/
https://twitter.com/circlecitycurl
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Annual Member Meeting- Recap 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The annual meeting was called to order at 3:00pm on June 

16, 2018 by Ernie Forney. 

Twenty-six attendees including guests. 

Treasurer’s Annual Report 
 

Tammy Hoffman presented the following information 
summarizing the club’s annual financial activity. 
Banking Information 
Beginning of 2017-18 Season - $147,004 
End of 2017-18 Season - $175,399 ($170,184 Earmarked for 
Dedicated Ice) 
Net Revenue - $28,395 
 
Dedicated Ice Reserve 
2017-18 Season – Added $33,180 
Breakdown of donations 
Membership - $10,937 
Fundraising Events - $2,460 (Trivia Event, Jacket Sales, Golf 
Sponsorships) 
Amazon Smile - $183 
Club Contribution from General Fund - $19,600 
 
Membership Number 
2016-17 Season – 64 
2017-18 Season - 61 
 

Nominations 
 

Slate of recommended officers and at-large members was 
voted on and passed.  
 
Board for 2018-19 Season 
President: Adam Van Zee 
Vice President: Tammy Hoffman 
Secretary: Steve Straiger 
Treasurer: Jim Davidsen 
Past President: Ernie Forney 
At-Large: Rachel Buetens 
At-Large: Matt James 
At-Large: Jim Puckering 
At-Large: Jeff Heck 
At-Large: Lauren Werckenthien 
At-Large: David Strom 

 
 
 
 

Fall Curling 
Announcement was made that we have secured 
Friday from 7:30-11:30 beginning September 14th as 
our weekly timeslot.  There was discussion regarding 
if we will use this time for clinics, leagues, holiday 
parties, etc.  These will be topics of discussions over 
the next few board meetings, along with the official 
first night of league. 
 

Fundraising Update 
The fundraising committee has recommended to the 
board that we should build a facility versus renovate 
an existing warehouse.  The long-term expenses of 
building greatly outweigh renting warehouse space. 
 
In terms of location the committee has a few 
opportunities that are expected to be announced in 
the next 6-9 months. 
 
Main fundraising event for the year will be our first 
golf outing that will be held September 15th at the 
West Chase Golf Course in Brownsburg. 
We have secured Flanner Buchanan as the title 
sponsor along with a few hole sponsors.  The club 
continues to look for hole sponsors, gather raffle and 
give-away items, and volunteers the day of the event.  
Please contact Adam if you would like to help with 
any of these opportunities. 
 

Arena Nationals Update 
Matt James, Wes Hoffman, Jon Harris, and David 
Strom represented the Circle City Curling Club at 
Arena Nationals in Salt Lake City.  Even though the 
games did not go in their favor with a 1-3 record, they 
represented the club well both on and off the ice. 
2019 Arena Nationals will be May 5-11 in West 
Chester, PA. 
 

Open Discussion Topics 
Bob Leckron asked if we have interest in reviving the 
Hoosier Cup with Fort Wayne.  Tammy responded 
that this will be something the board will discuss.   
 
Meeting adjourned at 3:45pm. 
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Good News Corner 
Congratulations to Team James as they represented Circle City at 

Arena Nationals in Salt Lake City May 2-6. 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Lauren Werckenthien and Brian Wilson on their 
recent engagement! 

 

 

 

 

Meet the New Board Members! 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jim Davidsen- Treasurer 
Curling for: 5 Years 
Member for: 5 Years 
Fun Fact: Every July he takes a kayak trip to the boundary waters in Minnesota! 

 
 
 
 
 

Lauren Werckenthien- Board Member 
Curling for: 4 Years  
Member for: 2 Years 
Fun Fact: She climbed Mount Kilimanjaro in Tanzania! 

 
 

 
 
David Strom- Board Member 
Fun Fact: He also plays Tennis 
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Calendar of upcoming events for the Fall 

 

 


